
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

 

Tuesday 11th February was Safer Internet Day and as part of our 

PHSE programme staff will be talking to the students about ways to stay safe 

online e.g. not to share personal information, speak to online strangers or post 

inappropriate text or images. However, we do have growing concerns about 

some of the apps our younger students tell us they access at home, many of 

which are not age-appropriate. 

 

The attached fact sheet about the video app TikTok has been shared with us and 

I thought parents and carers would find the information it contains useful, as I 

know many of our students tell us they play on this game outside of school. 

Students will often mimic or try to re-create ‘fads’ they have seen online some of 

which can be dangerous.   

 

Please support us in our continued vigilance about managing the e-safety of our 

students, including their use of the Internet. Tanfield School's network has a very 

effective firewall in place, which ensures no student can inadvertently access 

inappropriate material. Any breach of this is immediately reported and dealt 

with. The school’s e-safety policy is posted on the website. However, we have no 

jurisdiction over student’s home usage and rely on your support with this to 

maintain parental controls and remain aware of the age-restrictions on certain 

apps.  

 

I hope you find this information helpful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  



 


